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LPD PAW DAY 2019
May 18th at Sweetland 
Amphitheatre

APRIL 2019CITY OF LAGRANGE NEWSLETTER

TRASH & YARD TRIMMING 
SCHEDULE:

Household garbage is collected 
weekly. Trash and yard trimmings 
is collected on alternating weeks.
To request a trash can or recycle 
can call (706) 883-2100.

CITY COUNCIL MEETINGS
City council meetings are held on 
the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each 
month at 5:30 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers, 208 Ridley Avenue. 
City Council work sessions are 
held on the 2nd and 4th Tues-
days of each month at 11:00 a.m. 
in the City Manager’s Third Floor 
Conference Room in City Hall, 
200 Ridley Avenue. These meet-
ings are open to the public.

Yard Waste Collection Trash Collection

City Observed Holiday

CITY COUNCIL
Jim Arrington, District 1
W.T. Edmondson, District 2
Nathan Gaskin, District 2
Tom Gore, District 1
LeGree McCamey, District 2
Mark Mitchell, District 1

MAYOR
Jim Thornton

CITY MANAGER
Meg Kelsey

City of

LEAVING LAGRANGE BETTER 
THAN WE FOUND IT
The City of LaGrange will 
once again shut down non-
essential services and hundreds
of our employees will be picking 
up trash throughout LaGrange. The city will shut 
down Friday, April 26th, 8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
Police and fire services will still be available. The 
public is invited to join us. Meet us in front of the 
Municipal Court building at 208 Ridley Avenue 
Friday, April 26th at 8:00 a.m. 

Want to host your own cleanup or want more 
information? Contact Katie Mercer Van Schoor 
kvanschoor@lagrangega.org.

ASSISTING IN STORM CLEANUP
City of LaGrange public works employees 
assisted the City of Pine Mountain in storm 
damage cleanup following the storms that 
passed through the region March 3rd. “We 
called Pine Mountain Mayor Jim Trott and 
offered our help in cleaning up the area. 
Our crews thought we have all the 
equipment to help and we’re only 15 miles 
away,” said Public Services Director 
Dion Senn. “Sections of Mountain 
Brook subdivision were completely 
devastated. When we drove into the 
subdivision we saw hundreds of trees 
blown over. The residents had no 
power and most of them were 
stranded because the trees were 
blocking their driveways,” said Senn.

Save the Date




